
New Legislation is  
Great News for Working  
Moms of New York
T H E  P U M P  A C T  P A S S E S !
In December 2022, the U.S. Senate advanced 
workplace conditions for working moms who are 
breastfeeding by passing the Providing Urgent 
Maternal Protections for Nursing Mothers Act  

(known as the PUMP Act). 

In addition, New York Governor Kathy Hochul 
recently signed legislation to expand 

accommodations for breastfeeding and 
breast pumping in the workplace.

Legislation (S.4844-B/A.1236-A) requires 
all employers in New York to ensure that 
pumping spaces are convenient and 

private, as well as include seating, access 
to running water and electricity, and a 

working space. 

Necessity is the Mother of Invention
I N T R O D U C I N G  M I L K M A T E

Mother, MilkMate Founder and CEO Patrice Meagher has been on a mission to make life easier for 
working mothers for many years. The mother of four herself has not just pushed for change but has 
invented it. MilkMate began with the belief that no mother should ever have to choose between career 
and family because of the challenges faced with breast pumping in the workplace. 

MilkMate is an all-in-one, multi-user modular breast pumping solution for the workplace that comes with 
pre-sterilized and pre-assembled parts ready for immediate use. With MilkMate, lactating employees 
no longer have the stress of lugging all supplies to and from the workplace or cleaning breast-pumping 
equipment in public spaces.* Finally, employers can offer a solution to feel more comfortable, productive, 
and happy at work–leading to increased retention and further recruitment of female talent.

Contact MilkMate today to learn more about modernizing  
the breast pumping solution for your workplace.
*�510(k) pending with the U.S. FDA. Not available for sale in the U.S.  
No orders will be taken prior to FDA clearance.
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